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AIDS

     No student, faculty or staff member shall be denied access to

academic, social or employment opportunities offered by Frostburg State

University solely because he/she has AIDS or tests positive for the HIV

(Human Immunodeficiency Virus) antibody.  Each case will be handled on an

individual basis in consideration of the rights and needs of the

individual and university community.  Decisions will be based upon latest

information provided by the State of Maryland Department of Health and

Mental Hygiene (DHMH); the American College Health Association, American

Council of Education; the State of Maryland Board of Regents and

appropriate medical authorities.

     The University will provide information and programs regarding

prevention and transmission of AIDS.  The President of the University has

appointed the Dean of Student Development in the Department of Student and

Educational Services to advise him regarding AIDS cases and to implement

other aspects of this policy.
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